
 

 

For more information visit:  
 

www.loudouncountymastergardener.org 
or 

www.loudouncountypubliclibrary.evanced.info
/signup/calendar 

 

 
 

Questions? 
Email the Extension Master 

Gardener Help Desk  
at 

loudounmg@vt.edu 

Why save seeds?  People save seeds for many different 
reasons: save money, share with friends, preserve an 
heirloom, and more. Preservation of seeds is one of the 
foundations of sustainable food production. You can also 
save seeds from many flowering perennials.  Learn the 
basics of why and how to harvest, clean, store, and plant 
seeds for your own garden.  
 
Normalee Martin is a VCE Loudoun County Master Gardener from 
the class of 2008.  Volunteering as Team Co-Lead of the Master 
Gardener Demonstration Garden at Ida Lee Park, Leesburg, since 
2010, she will share her great knowledge in the science of saving 
seeds.  

 
Join Zoom Meeting: https://virginiatech.zoom.us/j/83108695328  
Meeting ID: 831 0869 5328 
Passcode: 263428 

 
Pick up a special take & make kit at Rust Library starting April 1, 
featuring more information and a mix of heirloom and open 
pollinated seeds, while supplies last.  
 
 

Seed Saving 

Hosted by          
Rust Library 

 
In partnership with Loudoun 

County Public Libraries, this free 
public lecture series is supported 

by the                                               
Loudoun County Master Gardener 
Association with partial funding 
provided by the Stephen Dunbar 

Memorial Fund. 

 

  

FREE  
GARDEN 

 LECTURE 

7 - 8 PM   
 

Virtual 
Lecture via 

Zoom 

APRIL 1ST  
 

Virginia Cooperative Extension programs and employment are open to all, regardless of age, color, disability, gender, gender identity, 
gender expression, national origin, political affiliation, race, religion, sexual orientation, genetic information, veteran status, or any other 
basis protected by law. An equal opportunity/affirmative action employer. Issued in furtherance of Cooperative Extension work, Virginia 

Polytechnic Institute and State University, Virginia State University, and the U.S. Department of Agriculture cooperating. Edwin J. Jones, 
Director, Virginia Cooperative Extension, Virginia Tech, Blacksburg; M. Ray McKinnie, Administrator, 1890 Extension Program, Virginia 

State University, Petersburg. 

If you are a person with a disability and desire any assistive devices, services or other accommodations to participate in this activity, please 
contact the Loudoun Extension office at 703-777-0373/TDD* during business hours of 8:30 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. to discuss accommodations 

5 days prior to the event.  *TDD number is (800) 828-1120. 
 
 
 

with Normalee Martin,  
VCE Loudoun Master Gardner 

https://virginiatech.zoom.us/j/83108695328

